Cann, Gail

From: South East Planning <southeastplanning@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk>

Sent: 23 March 2021 15:55

To: Planning

Subject: 2020/01218/HYB - Leckwith Quay, Leckwith Road (Major) (V3) - NRW Response
NRW:01163839

Dear Robert,

Thank you for consulting us on the WFD assessment, reference R1, by WSP, dated February 2021
submitted in support of the above application.

We have reviewed the document and are satisfied that it has addressed the concerns under requirement 3
of our letter dated 8 December 2020, reference CAS-129806-T4T9.

Our advice on the other requirements and conditions set out in that letter remains unchanged.
If you have any queries on the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards
Claire McCorkindale

Tim Cynllunio Datblygu / Development Planning Team
Cyfoeth Naturiol Cymru / Natural Resources Wales

Ffon / Tel: 03000 653098
www.cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk / www.naturalresourceswales.gov.uk

Yn falch o arwain y ffordd at ddyfodol gwell i Gymru trwy reoli’r amgylchedd ac adnoddau naturiol
yn gynaliadwy / Proud to be leading the way to a better future for Wales by managing the
environment and natural resources sustainably.

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a byddwn yn ymateb yn Gymraeg, heb i hynny arwain at oedi /
Correspondence in Welsh is welcomed, and we will respond in Welsh without it leading to a delay.



